

Our Lady Queen of Apostles Regional Catholic School

The Catholic School in Center Moriches

2 St. John Place + Center Moriches, NY 11934 + 631.878.1033 + www.olqany.org

September 29, 2023

Dear Our Lady Queen of Apostles School Families,

We are tremendously grateful for the generosity of Elizabeth Harrington & John Dyer, who are supporting OLQA through Tomorrow's Hope Foundation's Adopt-A-School program. They have gifted a Memorial Dedication in memory of their daughter, Katy Theresa Dyer, which will help provide tuition assistance to OLQA families who apply and qualify for Tomorrow's Hope Foundation funding.

Yesterday, we welcomed Katy's parents, sister Bridget and Tomorrow's Hope Foundation members - including Executive Director Ismini Scouras; Development Officer of Major Gifts Allison Strack; Board Member Dennis Harrington (brother of Elizabeth) - as well as family & friends of the Harrington-Dyer families. After touring the school, Fr. Patrick Riegger, pastor of St. John the Evangelist in Center Moriches, blessed the memorial plaque along with Fr. Dennis Suglia (former associate pastor at St. John's and friend of the family who is currently pastor at Our Lady of Lourdes in East Islip).









Hot Lunch Program. Please do not forget that if you would like to order Hot Lunch for your child orders must be placed by the 11:59 PM on the Wednesday prior. Please check your receipts that your order went through and that you only ordered one lunch for your child.

Pick-up Patrol. Please remember to update pick-up patrol if you are changing the way your child will be going home.

End of Day Pick-up. All parents (grades Pre-k -8th) must park in the parking lot of St. John's Church at end of the day pickup. No parents are permitted to park on St. John's Place, no matter the weather. This is for the safety of our students.

Custodial Issues. The school must have all legal paperwork related to custody issues, orders of protection, child pick up, etc. on file. This paperwork should be sent to Mrs. Waller's attention as quickly as possible and will only be shared, when necessary, with our school counselor.

Sincerely,

Dawn Waller

Daum Nally

Principal